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22 April 2021 

 

PE Kit 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Outdoor activities are known to help pupils physically and mentally and we know our pupils 

benefit from weekly outdoor sessions. To assist us in providing a variety of sessions 

throughout the Summer Term, we have engaged the services of a sports coach to work 

with all pupils for at least one of their PE sessions each week. 

 

Your child’s class will be taught by the coach every Friday.  Starting on Friday 23rd April, 

we would like the children to come to school in their PE kits on these days, for the rest of 

the summer term.  This will maximise the time the children will be participating and reduce 

the number of bags in school.  The children will stay in their PE kits all day.  Please make 

sure they wear a tracksuit or leggings, a jumper and appropriate footwear (trainers).   If 

it is sunny weather please apply sun cream and bring a hat. 

 

We appreciate your support and know the children will enjoy taking part in the sporting 

activities planned, as well as, coming to school in their PE kits. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Russell 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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